
Hi everyone, I hope you’ve had a super, sunny week.  

Explorers have been busy learning more about the animals, textures, sights and sounds in rock pools 

and at the shore; Investigators took on the challenge of filling the empty Lichfield Foodbank shelves 

with great success. A big THANK YOU to everyone who brought in their tins, packets and bags of 

food to help out (see last page for what we achieved). Investigators and Adventurers have also been 

expanding their British Sign Language BSL to ’chat’ about their pets, to sign more confidently to the 

whole class and to better share their feelings. 

We are both proud, and sad in equal measure that our lovely Assistant 

Head George Turner has completed his year’s secondment and now 

secured a permanent position as Deputy Head at Ivy House Academy in 

Derby. We’re sorry to see him go but we wish him all the best in the future 

and know we shall enjoy collaborating on lots of projects together to benefit 

the pupils of  both schools.  

As the sun can be quite intense at the moment please remember to send in 

the sun cream and a hat and for their comfort, whenever possible, dress 

your children in long, loose, lightweight clothing. Many thanks. 

All the best for a wonderful weekend, from Your Leadership Team 

Updates 

Executive Principal: Melsa Buxton 

Head of School: Mel Newbury 

Designated Safeguarding Lead:  

Kim Thomas 

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads:  

Mel Newbury & Helen Bowers 

24th June 2022 

Family Update 

Key Dates Parents Recommend  

If you have any recommendations for 

activities, places or groups that you think 

other parents and /or pupils would enjoy, 

please email it to:  

emily.thompson@saxonhill.shaw-

education.org.uk 

We will aim to include these in 

future newsletters to help share 

all your expert knowledge. 

Weds 29th June—Sports Day  
Fri 1st July—Inset Day (closed to 
pupils) 
Weds 6th July—Reserve Sports 
Day  
Fri 8th July am—Sleepover 
Graduation  
Fri 8th July eve —Prom  
Weds 13th July - Meet the Teacher/
Parents’ Eve 
Mon 18th July—Ice-cream Van Visit 
Tues 19th July—End of Year 
Awards 
Weds 20th July—Leavers’  
Assembly   
Weds 20th July—Term Ends  



Photos of the Week 

Supporting Charities at Sleepover Club  

The pupils who attend Sleepover Club have been learning about 

charities and how they support people less fortunate than 

ourselves, medical research  and organisations where extra 

funding can make a huge difference.  

In addition, they have also learnt about animal charities such as 

the RSPCA and donkey sanctuaries. We have adopted a donkey 

called Jimmy who lives at the sanctuary at Sutton Park. Perhaps if 

you are visiting, you could pop in and say hello to him? 



Investigators collecting for Foodbank: 

..‘If you remember your jeans, remember your beans!’.. 

Thank you :) 

 


